
 

NEWS… 
Another packed week full of lots of exciting learning and experiences. Myself 
and the staff who attended the residential with Squirrels class this week 
could not have been more privileged to be a part of the great life-long 
memories that were made over those 3 days. The children tested their 
resilience, patience and endurance taking part in many activities and the 
way they pull together as a team was warming to watch. Our hearts are full 

♥️; our bodies are tired 😂 – the children deserve their lie in over the 
weekend! 
Foxes Class completed their final swimming sessions for the year. They 
worked so hard developing their strokes and knowledge of keeping safe in 
the water. Swimming progress will be shared at the end of the year with 
reports.  
Next half term we have GB athlete, Joe Roebook, visiting the school and 
holding our very own sports event. Children were given sponsorship forms to 
complete to help raise money for PE equipment; Mrs Teasdale has shared 
how you can support via Class Dojo. Please contact the office for more 
details.  
Finally, thank you to all who attended our Jubilee Event. The children did a 
cracking job putting on those performances. I’d like to take this opportunity 
to thank Miss Harris for the dedication she put into rehearsing with the 

children; Lorraine from ARTS 💃 for joining forces with us sharing her 
expertise and talents with our incredible children; Mr Heeley for providing 

the music 🎶 and keeping a feet tapping and heads bopping throughout the 

afternoon; Dion for keeping us cool with her delicious ice creams! 🍦  And 
finally all the parents, children and staff for helping in ensure the event ran 

smoothly and safely. 💙  
Have the most wonderful half term break with family and friends – you 
deserve it! 

Mrs Jas Kang 😊  

KEY DATES 
 

MAY 
30.5.22 –3.6.22 Half Term Break  

 
JUNE 

6th – 10th Year 1 Phonics Screening 
16th Father’s Day Siblings Dads 

17th Father’s Day Non-Sibling Dads 
23rd New Hedgehogs Parent Meeting 

5-6pm  
29th Y1/2 Class Assembly  

 
JULY 

11th Sports Day/12th Sports Day 
(Back-up day) 

12th Y5/6 End of school production 
15th Reception Graduation Ceremony 
18th Y6 Leavers Lunch-parents invited 

  
 

Happy Birthday!  
Paul 

 

 

Curdworth Champions! 
Hedgehogs:  

 Marni & Poppy 
Owls Class:  

Phoenix & Sam 
  
  

 Foxes Class:  
Aubree & Ismael 
Squirrels Class:  
Izzy & Joseph 

  

HELP NEEDED… 
We are are on the hunt for a freezer, if 
anyone knows of anyone wanting to 
dispose of a medium sized freezer 
please send them our way! THANK YOU 

 

 


